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Bill Analysis 

 

SB 767 creates the Fair Chance Hiring Practices by Public Employers Act. The measure 

prohibits public employers from obtaining  criminal history record information relating to the 

applicant or asking an applicant to disclose their criminal history. This prohibition shall not 

apply to sensitive positions, private contractors, or positions that require the employer to 

consider an employee’s criminal history. The measure authorizes public employers to provide 

information to applicants relating to crimes that would disqualify employment.  
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